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Eric Fjelstad Quoted in Alaska Journal of Commerce—EPA Pushes
Ahead on New Wetlands Rules; Alaska Wants Exemptions

Eric Fjelstad was quoted in "EPA Pushes Ahead on New Wetlands Rules; Alaska Wants Exemptions," an article
in Alaska Journal of Commerce, regarding that Alaska's new rule would likely affect homeowners and small
commercial projects the most, given that large-scale developments in the state need wetlands permits nearly
without exception.

"Honestly, until the Sackett ruling this all feels academic to me," Eric said of the WOTUS rule making process.
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